ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Fire Department to report to the Public Safety Committee with a five-year DROP exit
forecast for sworn paramedic certified personnel, along with a menu of potential options, including
workload relief, to further incentivize current firefighters to retain their paramedic licenses and
non-paramedic certified firefighters to obtain a paramedic license.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2016-17 Budget on May 19, 2016)



